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Top Soccer  

                                                                                                                                     April 17, 2017 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

This fall, Londonderry Soccer would like to invite you to be a part of our Pilot Top Soccer 

Program.  Top Soccer is a US Youth Soccer Program that mirrors the Unified soccer program 

at the high school where athletes with physical and mental disabilities participate on a team 

with typical peers.  The goal of the program is to provide a social and athletic opportunity to 

all participants. 

Londonderry Top Soccer will begin in the fall of 2017 with a six-week season.  There will be 

two divisions.  A second and third grade division that will play 4v4, and a fourth and fifth 

grade division that will play 6v6.  An informational parent meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

May 9th at 7:00 pm in room 221 at Londonderry High School. 

Londonderry Soccer will be opening up registrations for Top Soccer athletes and mentors for 

this program in early June.  Potential mentors who are already participating in Londonderry 

Youth Recreation Soccer or Londonderry United Travel Soccer may register as well, but 

participation might be affected because of fall scheduling issues.  

Londonderry Soccer is thrilled to bring this opportunity to the children of our community.  We 

look forward to seeing you all at our parent meeting to help us further develop this wonderful 

program.  If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact the people below. 

                                                                                                          Sincerely, 

                                                                                                          Londonderry Soccer 


